
Publicity Report at 6th November (Prior to 4s Tourn) (2 pages from Barb Wilson) 

The photos for the 1-10s have been tracked down. Maria Wallis did some nice photos of the rep 
mens team on 3 November. 

There is a considerable increase in the numbers of visitors on both the website and Facebook 
and we are giving the full name of the events to get the sponsors names out there. 

 



 

 


